
 
 

 

PROVIDER ANNOUNCEMENT 
Effective January 1, 2023: 

 

Prior authorization for services 
including CPT code 45385 no 

longer required for local 
contracted Providers.  

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Feel free to reach out to: 

 Dani Thompson, Provider Relations 
Representative @ 

dani.thompson@advancedhealth.com 
or (541) 255-6512 with questions.  
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